Bill Ward collection acc# 2000/72

YUKON ARCHIVES FILE LIST

Further details about these records are available in the Yukon Archives Descriptive Database at www.yukonarchives.ca

<u>Location</u>	<u>File</u>	<u>Description</u>	<u>Dates</u>
MSS 274	f1	 Edith Josie articles "The Best of Edith Josie Old Crow News" compilation. A collection of Edith Josie columns from the Whitehorse Star (21 Dec 1964-14 Nov 1965). Contains brief biography of Edith Josie and a description of Old Crow. All images by Pat Youngs. 1 booklet. 1965. Typed promotion for "The Best of Edith Josie". 1 page. ca. 1965. Newspaper clipping book review by Barry Broadfoot of "Here are the News" by Edith Josie. Photocopy. 1 page. 1966. Newspaper clipping "Old Crow's Edith Josie Makes Welfare Bid" by Dennis Bell (Victoria Times). Photocopy. 1 page. 28 Aug 1972. Newspaper clipping "Edith, scribe of north, faces financial plight" by Canadian Press. Photocopy. 1 page. 1972. Alaska Magazine article "The Yukon's Edith Josie" by Flo Whyard. Includes images. Photocopy. 5 pages. Jan 1973. 	1965, 1966, 1972, 1973